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March 21, 2022 

 

Richard Johnson, Chairperson 

Nevada City Rancheria Nisenan Tribe 

P.O. Box 2646 

Nevada City, CA 95959 

 

Via Email to:  shelly@nevadacityrancheria.org   

 

Re: Native American Heritage Commission Contact/Tribal Consultation List Confirmation Letter 

 

Dear Chairperson Johnson: 

  

The Native American Heritage Commission (NAHC) is responsible for maintaining a Native 

American Contact/Tribal Consultation List.  As of March 21, 2022, the Nevada City Rancheria 

Nisenan Tribe has provided sufficient documentation to the NAHC to be added to the NAHC’s 

Contact/Tribal Consultation list.   

 

It is the Tribe’s responsibility to update contact information with the Commission.  We request all 

updates to be submitted by the Tribal Chair on Tribal letterhead.   

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at my email 

address: Andrew.Green@nahc.ca.gov.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Andrew Green 

Cultural Resources Analyst 
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